Dear Roseburg Chamber Members,

As most of you know, Congress has approved \$350 billion in emergency loans for small businesses to help them keep workers employed. In fact, if small businesses maintain or later restore their payrolls, they may not have to repay some — or possibly any — of the loan. Here's a guide and checklist from the U.S. Chamber of Commerce to help our small businesses through the process.

Debbie

Debra L. Fromdahl, IOM
President & CEO
Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce

Stay Safe...Stay Strong...We're In This Together!
And, please remember to BUY LOCAL and SHOP SMALL!

